












Greetings!  It is my extreme pleasure and delight to share with you the generosity of our God.  
I have been blessed to be involved with PEARL as a board member, and presently as the 
treasurer, since we opened our doors. Having been associated with various charitable 
organizations over the years I’ve viewed the financial piece of many and seen first-hand the 
challenges and obstacles that come along with the funding of a not-for-profit society.  

PEARL is different………. since the beginning God has been pleased to not only bless PEARL 
with amazing staff and volunteers, but also the funds, to serve the most vulnerable of our 
community.  I have been completely amazed by donors and funders alike, who through heart 
felt love, have graciously given of their time, talents and dollars.
  
Truth be told, not much can happen without an influx of funds, when it comes to serving others.  
Many “tools” are needed to be able to provide services to participants, and now residents, who 
access PEARL’s services. All of us involved with PEARL directly are so very thankful that our 
serving is made easier by the donations and grants we’ve received.
  
I’m sure I speak on behalf of all the board when I say we are excited to be servants of our God 
and strive to show His “love in action” in all that we do in service to Him. I truly thank you for 
your love and financial support of this “Love 
in Action” shown here in this Annual Report.  
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